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August 26, 2019

Mzr. Dave Howes

Miller Environmental Corporation
1803 Hekla Ave.

Winnipeg, MB R2R 0K3

Dear Mr. Howes:

Re:  Expansion to Processing Cell Area — Dangerous Goods Handling and
Transportation Act Licence 5§ HW S2 RRRR

Thank you for your June 12, 2019 letter and Notice of Alteration application regarding
Licence 58 HW S2 RRRR. The request is to allow for expansion of the Processing Cell Area
(Cell 5) and development of a separate sludge bin area for bulk unloading to decant liquids prior
to treatment. It is noted there is no change in the processes occurring on site.

Upon review of the amendment request, with the additional information provided, the
submission satisfies the requirements of Licence 58 HW S2 RRRR regarding Storage and
Treatment of Bulk Material and sludge. I have concluded that the environmental effects of the
proposed alterations will be insignificant, and, therefore, you are hereby authorized to carry out
the proposed amendment to develop the additional capacity for processing and waste
management subject to the following terms and conditions:

1. Construction and operation of the storage and treatment of bulk material and sludge cells
shall be carried out in accordance with Clauses 30 to 39 of Licence 58 HW S2 RRRR;

2. Receipt of approval for use for the cell and bins from an Environment Officer is required
prior to commissioning the new storage areas in accordance with Clause 35; and

3. As Constructed Drawings shall be submitted to the Department before December 1, 2019.



Please be advised that this approval is contingent on the acceptance of a revised
Dangerous Goods Handling and Transportation Act Licence that will be issued in the near future.
If you have any questions regarding the revised licence, please contact Ms. Cory Graham,
Environmental Engineer at 204-250-7645 or by electronic mail at cory.graham@gov.mb.ca.

Yours sincerely,
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Siobhan Burland Ross, M.Eng., P. Eng.

Director
The Dangerous Goods Handling and

Transportation Act

¢: S. Kohler/T. Kneeshaw, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement

Citizen Liaison Committee
Manitoba Hazardous Waste Management Corporation
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